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Character Strong Trait of the Month

This month we are talking about Responsibility. One way to define
Responsibility is “taking action and understanding the impact of our choices.”
Taking action can mean doing the right thing or completing the tasks you have

been assigned. Understanding the impact of our choices means that our actions
matter. Positive and responsible actions can help people and irresponsible

actions can hurt others. Responsibility is 1 of 3 traits we will focus on
throughout the year that helps students Be Strong. Throughout the school,
students will be developing skills like focusing, organizing, and goal-setting.

Upcoming Events

Monday, September 11th
21st Century Afterschool Program Begins

(for grades 3rd, 4th, and 5th)

Tuesday, September 19th, 5:30pm
PTO Meeting in Room 16

Everyone Welcome!!!

September 20th-22nd
Parent/Teacher Conferences

Tuesday, September 26th, 8:00am
Cafecito - Second Grade Teachers present

Robison Resources

At Robison Elementary, we want to
ensure that all of our students

have the resources they need to be
happy and healthy There are food
resources available to all Robison

students and their families! 

To request a box of food or visit
the Robison Food Pantry, please
call Catie Sanders at (520) 232-

7800 or email
caitlyn.sanders@tusd1.org




